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Letter or Email Response: 
Dear Sir/Madam of Epping Forest Council I am writing to inform you about my opinion on building 114 flats and a car 
park and how it shall affect the residents of Loughton. I am 12 years old and have just started secondary school at 
…REDACTED… and have recently been informed of your decision to build flats on the TFL car park, this decision will 
greatly affect Loughton’s residents, especially the youth. Loughton is a quiet green town and we moved here from 
London so that I could go to school. I enjoy going to the High Street on my own and the freedom I have here, which is 
more than I had in London. Making Loughton more built up and busy will ruin the quiet and safe nature of the town. 
Also, I have not seen any blocks of flats or multi storey car parks in Loughton. It is an old town and if you build a big 
block of flats and multi storey car park you will ruin the personality of the town. More than that though, these flats 
will be right up against my garden. If you build them everyone will be able to look into my garden when I am playing 
there, or even just relaxing, like in the hammock or sunbathing. (that’s more my parents not me.) I don’t think this is 
fair for you to do that. It will ruin our garden and I probably won’t want to go out there anymore if people are staring 
at me while they have their morning cup of tea or whatever people do. If you were in the neighbouring area of these 
flats, would you enjoy having your privacy (a Human Right since 1948) invaded? In conclusion, I would like you to 
reconsider your proposal for these flats very carefully. Sincerely …REDACTED…
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